				Prayer Letter from Steven and Robin Ose 






		Mark Your Calendars










		




				Dear Members of Trinity:






		Urbana
Over New Year’s I was able to represent Cru at a giant missions conference called Urbana. It is every three years and is the national student conference for InterVarsity. 13,000 students, 2,000 InterVarsity staff and 1,000 missionaries representing their organizations. Most of my time was spent at our Cru booth connecting with students who want to make their lives count for Christ. It was a tremendous time of mobilization. Mark your calendar for December 2018!
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	Students at our Cru booth in Urbana 






		Weekend To Remember
This past March I wrote about a Cru marriage conference we attended, which I included below. It is time to plan to attend this year. Even better, January 4-25 they are offering a buy-one-get-one-free special offer. On top of that, pastors and spouses can attend for free.
Two Minneapolis weekends this year, 3/4-3/6 and 3/11-3/13.
Find a Weekend to Remember near you!
1-800-FLTODAY
Register under “Osesgroup” for ANY date.
For a national list visit http://www.familylife.com/weekendtoremember2015/findyourgetaway






		Saying “No” to a Blah Marriage
“You are either moving toward oneness in your marriage or drifting apart. So what can you do to move toward oneness?”
This was the core message from a marriage conference Robin and I went to in March. A Weekend to Remember (the conference name) proved to be a needed time away together. We heard from great speakers and had a wonderful time together. Family Life was the hosting ministry, which is a ministry within Cru.
Read what others said:
"Man, I wish we had come 7 years ago! We've accidentally grown into a complacent couple, taking one another for granted and not cherishing each other as we should. We will change that and are committed to pursuing ONENESS in our marriage."  -Married 7 years                                                                                                                           "This weekend has been a catalyst for change in our marriage. Walls came down that have been there for years. As a wife, woman and mother, I felt LOVE. That has not been there for a very long time. I thank God and you."  -Married 20 years
Now be amazed by the following statistics from the weekend:   1218 attended
188 prayed to be filled with the Holy Spirit
152 recommitted their life and family to Christ
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	Today as we write this, we are celebrating 14 years of marriage.  
(And today Steven turns the big 4-0!) 


22 first-time salvation decisions
[bookmark: _GoBack]So are you ready to jumpstart your marriage or even your engagement?
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			steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit https://give.cru.org/0509499
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16225 Tonkaway Rd
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